Docket Nos. 50-327, 50-328
License Nos. DPR-77, DPR-79

Tennessee Valley Authority
ATTN: Mr, D. A, Nauman
Senior Vice President,
Nuclear Power
6N 38A Lookout Place
1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

Gent lemen:

SUBJECT: IMSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-327/91-26, AND 50-328/91-26

Thark you for your response of January 22, 1992, to our Notice of Violation,
issued on December 23, 1991, concerning activities conducted at your Sequoyah
Nuclear Plant, Me have evaluated your response and found that it meets the
requirements of 10 CFR 2,201, We will examine the implementation of your
corrective actions during future inspections,

We appreciate your cocperation in this matter,

Sincerely,

Original Signed By
BRUCE A WILSON

Bruce A. Wilson, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 4
Division of Reactor Projects

¢cc: (See page 2)
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A. Reyes, "TP/R11
R. Johnson, DRP/RI]
C. Lainas, NRR
. J, Mebdon, NRR
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E. LaBarge, NRR
NRC Document Control Desk
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NRC Resident Inspector

U.,5, Nuclear Regulatory Commigssion
2600 lgou Ferr{

Soddy-Dafsy, TN 37379
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